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Spring Zoom Assembly 

 

Syracuse AIS decided to revamp our current website making it user friendly with more 

flexibility when using mobile phones or tablets. With this in mind we formed a website 

committee to assist our website coordinator. 

 

We also decided to purchase a ZOOM account and have held our last two meetings 

electronically. Having Zoom has made life much easier when it comes to sharing 

updates and ideas for the new website. 

 

AIS is still looking to fill open Service Positions, this includes Public Outreach, Service 

Center Coordinator, Alateen Coordinator, and Alternate Chairperson. If any Al-Anon 

member has a desire to help share their recovery through service please contact the 

Service Center at 315.471.0191 or email at Syracuseais.org. 

 

The other project that we are working on is updating our Job Descriptions and 

Guidelines. 

 

Yours in Service, 

Carla Kutzuba 

Syracuse AIS Chair 

 


